
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

Dooly County, Byromville, Dooling, Lilly, Pinehurst, Unadilla and Vienna are nearing 

completion of an update to their joint comprehensive plan.  Identified in the draft plan are 

needs and opportunities, goals, preferred land uses and community work programs.  The 

finished document will be used to guide policy and management decisions implementing 

important economic development and revitalization initiatives.  The last public hearings 

will be held at the following locations, dates and times to brief the community on plan 

contents, provide an opportunity for residents to make final suggestions, additions or 

revisions and to provide information about the regional and state review processes. 

Dooly County - 10:00 a.m. Thursday, July 20, the County Office, 113 North 3rd Street, 

Vienna 

Unadilla - 5:00 p.m. Thursday, July 20, City Hall, 563 W. Railroad Street 

Vienna - 5:00 p.m. Monday, July 24, City Hall, 203 W. Cotton Street 

 

For additional information contact the local administrative office in each jurisdiction.  

Hearing dates for Byromville, Dooling, Lilly and Pinehurst were announced earlier.   

 

The public is encouraged to attend and participate in these meetings.   


